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PCTI Participates in Rewarding 

“Cultural Exchange” Program 
 

 

Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –  On Tuesday, November 20th, 2013, students from 

Keio Academy, a Japanese based high school in Purchase, New York, traveled to Passaic 

County Technical Institute (PCTI) as part of each institution’s Cultural Exchange program. 

The annual event celebrated learning and traditions across cultures. 

  

PCTI student ambassadors welcomed visitors with open arms. While on campus, Keio 

Academy students were given a personal tour of the high school. They received the full 

PCTI experience. This included a Q&A session with NJROTC students and visitations to 

Medical Arts, Performing Arts, Cosmetology, and more. Keio Academy students were 

treated to paraffin hand treatments by their PCTI peers at the in-school salon “Visions.” 

They also enjoyed a delicious lunch at the highly acclaimed student training restaurant 

“Chez Technique.” 

  

Afterwards, PCTI ambassadors shared personal testimonials about the successes of the 

school’s various programs. Much learning and fun was had by all who experienced the 

enlightening Cultural Exchange program. 
 

 

Photo Caption: PCTI’s student ambassadors and Japanese Instructor Maiko Sato pose with 
the students and representatives of Keio Academy. 
  
 


